2019 Detroit Tigers S.T.E.A.M. Day Field Trip
Who:
· All 6th Grade students and teachers
What:
· Field trip to a Detroit Tigers game to learn about the applications of S.T.E.A.M (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, Mathematics) in baseball scoring, player analysis and development, and scouting.  Children will attend a S.T.E.A.M. presentation at the stadium and watch part of a game between the Detroit Tigers and Oakland Athletics.
When:  
· May 16th, 2019.  Buses will leave school at approximately 9:30am, and will return to school at approximately 2:45pm.
Where:
· Comerica Park:  2100 Woodward Ave, Detroit, MI 48201
Why:
· Math and sciences are applied to all parts of daily life in ways we often fail to realize.  This field trip provides a firsthand opportunity to explore the profound improvements the S.T.E.A.M. disciplines have made to the game of baseball for players, coaches, and fans.
 Additional Important Information:
· Students must either bring a bagged lunch and water or purchase food from the stadium.
· Lunch boxes must have a soft exterior with no hard frame (per stadium rules).
· The only beverage permitted is factory sealed unflavored water.
· School dress code will be enforced on the field trip.  Please remember to dress for the weather!
· This trip is free.  There is no cost to students unless they wish to purchase lunch at the stadium.
· Please return the attached permission slip to your math teacher by February 1st, 2019.
Chaperones
· Any parent wishing to chaperone the trip must have an up to date ICHAT form submitted to the office this school year by February 1st, 2019.
· Chaperones will be responsible for supervising a group of 12 students.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There is a limit of 10 parent chaperones on the trip.  Applications to chaperone the trip will be approved on a first come, first served basis.
· Approved chaperones will receive a ticket to the game, but will need to provide their own transportation.
